
 

Teachers & staff of Logan Elementary School and the East Allegheny School District are super excited for the 

upcoming 2016-2017 school year and are here to help make the transition into Kindergarten easy & fun for 

future students and their families! 

 
 

Three nights of special events & activities are scheduled called PAWS Nights                                                    

(Parents Are Welcome in School).  Parents play the MOST IMPORTANT ROLE in a child’s life.                          

BE INVOLVED!   

 
 

During each of the PAWS Nights future Kindergarten families will visit the classrooms and meet the 

Kindergarten teachers & staff.  Parents will receive FREE educational materials to help get your child prepared 

& ready for Kindergarten.   PAWS Nights are themed and future Kindergarten students will participate in fun 

learning activities that will focus on Reading, Math & Writing skills.  COME to ALL 3 Nights!  

 
 

Also, during the PAWS Nights parents will be able to REGISTER their child for KINDERGARTEN!                       

Please visit www.eawildcats.net for required documents and registration information & packets.  DON’T WAIT!  

REGISTER AT PAWS NIGHT!      

PAWS NIGHT #1:   Once Upon a Time… a Beautiful Princess & a Handsome Prince started Kindergarten! 
 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 2016 (5:45 p.m. – 7:15 p.m.) – READING NIGHT 
 

* Teachers will have FREE materials to help your child at home with Reading skills * 
 
 

                        Future Kindergarten students are welcome to come to PAWS Night dressed as  

their favorite Princess, Prince or Medieval Knight!  
Be creative! You will be amazed as to what you can make out of aluminum foil!   

                           

  
 

PAWS NIGHT #2:   WANTED:  Cowboys and Cowgirls  

 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 30, 2016 (5:45 p.m. – 7:15 p.m.) – MATH NIGHT 
 

* Teachers will have FREE materials to help your child at home with Math skills * 

 

    

Future Kindergarten students are invited to come dressed as  

A cowboy or cowgirl to PAWS Night to join in on the fun! 
 

   

 

  

PAWS NIGHT #3:    Planting ROOTS for our Children that will GROW into 

a Bright Future! 

 
 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 27, 2016 (5:45 p.m. – 7:15 p.m.) – WRITING NIGHT 

* Teachers will talk about ways to work on Pencil Grip & Writing skills * 

 

Future Kindergarten students will plant seeds at PAWS Night that they can take  

home with them as a symbol of planting their roots in Kindergarten  
with the help of their parents & growing together towards a bright future! 

 

 

  

Parents Are Welcome in School 
 

 

  

Parents who complete their child’s Kindergarten Registration at 

a PAWS Night will be entered to win PRIZES! 


